Gentet, Matthias

From: Joyce Jea! [N

Sent: 11 August 2016 11:43

To: Planning

Subject: Application reference 2016/3397/P Garden flat 76 Parkhill Road London NW3
2YT

Attn Conor Healy  planning officer
Dear Mr Healy

My husband and I have received the planning application for work to the property next door to our house which is the maisonette
basement and ground {loor at 78 Parkhill Road.

T attach pholographs of part of the site to be developed along the boundary wall of our garden.

As you will see from the photogaphs below old London Stock bricks are used throughout our garden including the boundary
wall. The applicants will need to raise up and extend the garden wall to accomodate their kitchen and dining area by infilling up
to the end of the cottage in the back garden of mumber 76. The last two photographs show this very clearly. I would ask that the
brickwork necessary (o achieve (his should be in old London stock. The backs of houses of nos 78 and 76 are entirely built in
London stock bricks as is Sickert's studio at the end of the two gardens. My husband and T would object to the usc of any other
type of brick. We feel strongly that the use of old London stock should be a condition attached to any planning permission
granted to the applicants.

Please acknowledge receipt of this communication.

Yours sincerely,
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